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Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear Families,  

What a great week – the children have had a lovely time and the added extras – sunshine included – has helped the 
school make some amazing new memories. 

 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day – Friday 21st March 

As we threw open the gates this morning, it was just like going back in 
time – the children looked amazing in their 80’s outfits. We marked 
Red Nose Day with an 80’s dance at lunchtime, catwalk assembly and 
a game of ‘80’s Guess Who’ in the afternoon (can you guess who →?). 

 

As well as having fun, we have also raised over £150 for Comic Relief 
and we are very grateful for your kind donations.    
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School Meals Update 

 

The ongoing rise in food and staffing costs is impacting schools and businesses across the 
country. Sadly Fresha, have informed us of a price rise to school meals to ensure they are able 
to meet their own cost increases. Therefore, from the summer term – beginning Tuesday 22nd 
April, the cost per meal will increase to £2.70 per meal for all paid meals.  

Children eligible for pupil premium and all children in EYFS and Year 1 and 2 will continue to receive free meals.  

Spring Concert 

 

Don’t forget, this coming Monday is our annual Spring Concert at Crediton Congregational Church.   The concert will 
begin promptly at 5:30pm however we would like all performers there by 5.15pm to ensure they have all music 
prepared and are familiar with the setting before performing. This will also give you time to find your seats before the 
concert begins. 

Your children have been working hard to prepare a wonderful programme filled with music and performances that 
showcase their talents and dedication. This is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate their achievements and enjoy an 
evening of entertainment.  The school choir will be singing alongside some solo instrumentalists. 

We anticipate that the concert will last just over an hour with a short interval for refreshments supplied by the PTA.  
There is no charge for tickets but there will be a retiring collection at the end of the concert to enable us to expand 
our class sets of instruments. 

Our House! 

 

This week the children gathered in their colour teams for the first time this year. Each team shared a discussion 
about house names, ending with each member of the school voting for their favourite. The votes have been counted 
and we are pleased to announce the new Landscore Houses: 

Aqua – Ignis – Terra – Ventus 

These names are based on the Latin names for the 4 elements (earth, air/wind, fire and water) and encompass all 
the world we live in. The children were very excited, and we are going to keep growing our houses over the coming 
weeks and months, leading up to an annual House competition. Our next step will be to allocate staff members to 
each house to cheer on and support the children and the children cannot wait to find out who their House teachers 
will be… 

Exeter Choristers Project – Saturday 22nd April 

 

Today the Exeter Cathedral Choristers joined the choir ahead of tomorrow’s performance at the Cathedral.  The 
children were stunned with the sound they were making with the Choristers, and I know they will be amazing 
tomorrow. We can’t wait to hear how you get on – good luck to everyone taking part! 

Awesome @ Landscore 

 

This week we say congratulations to Freddie for achieving his Learn to Swim 1 Award. He has been 
working very hard and it is brilliant to see his efforts rewarded – keep it up Freddie! 

 April 22nd – Ssshhhhh  

 

On the first day of the summer term – Tuesday 22nd April – the children will need to come into school in their PE kits 
for an exciting day. We have a secret up our sleeves for the day and the children will not want to miss it.  EYFS 
children can come in trainers and active clothes. 
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From the PTA 

Tickets for Easter Bingo are now on sale.   

Easter Bingo will take place in the hall on Thursday 3rd April at 3.30pm for a 3.45pm start.  
Tickets are either sold as a double book (2 tickets for each game) which is £4 or a Bingo 
Bundle (4 tickets for each game) which cost £6.  All tickets include a drink and a snack.  
Further refreshments and a raffle will be available on the day.  Tickets purchased in 
advance will be available to collect on the day and further tickets can be bought then too.  
While we can accept card payments, cash may be quicker at the event. 

Tickets are available HERE or by scanning the QR code. 

It is a great family occasion, and we look forward to seeing who can win some chocolate 
eggs! 

 

 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend – see you on Monday! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Tim Williams,  
Headteacher    
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Diary Dates 

2024 – 2025 

These are the dates we have at the moment for the year ahead.  Please look out for more events and 
activities being added over the coming weeks and months. 

Spring Term 

Saturday 22nd March 
Exeter Cathedral Chorister Outreach programme 1.30pm 
rehearsal time 4.30pm concert  

Monday 24th March, 5.30pm Spring Concert, Crediton Congregational Church 

Thursday 3rd April, 3.45pm PTA Easter Bingo 

Friday 4th April End of Spring 2 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 22nd April Start of Summer 1 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

w/c Monday 12th May 
Y6 SATS week 
Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd May End of Summer 1 

Tuesday 3rd June Start of Summer 2 

w/c Monday 9th June Y5 Grenville Residential 

Tuesday 17th – Thursday 18th June Y6 London Residential 

Tuesday 24th June * PLEASE NOTE NEW DATE Sports Day  

Thursday 26th June Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 16th July Move-up Morning  

Monday 21st July Year 6 Leavers Presentations 

Wednesday 23rd July End of Summer 2 
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